
Limbri Hall General Meeting – 30/10/23, 600pm 

 

Present 

Jane Daly (chair and minute taker), Julia, James, Phil Gaynor, Kathy Gaynor, Sarah Bradfield, Terri 
Moore, Peter Barsoum, Elle Barsoum (Peter and Elle had to leave early) 

 

 

Apologies 

Lisa and Brett Nies, Jenny and Neville Case, Linda and Eugene Nicholls, Tamara Brown and family, 
Sandy Hawley 

 

 

General Business 

 

The AGM date was set at 4/12/2023, at 6pm 

 

Sarah Bradfield requested that we ask Council to pay for the porta loo hire for the Hall Christmas 
Party as it has taken so long for the new toilet to be installed, and we are still waiting. We will 
formally ask this of Council when the minutes of this meeting are forwarded. 

 

Quolls, echidnas and koalas have been spotted by various locals. These will be reported to the 
relevant authorities, to be considered for the Energy Co EIS. There are also Aboriginal culturally 
modified trees in the district. 

 

Sandy Hawley has asked that if Council remove the brick BBQ for the toilet construction they are to 
re build it somewhere else on the Hall grounds. 

Neighbour James and Sharon Roughley need to be consulted about the removal of the trees, on 
their boundary fence, by Council. 

 

The Christmas Party was set for Saturday 16/12/23, 6pm. We realise it is a busy time of year but 
hope to see many of you. Jodie Crosby will be singing again from 6 to 9pm 

We will go back to our old style of a sausage sizzle, and bread rolls, and coordinate with attendees 
on who can bring a salad or dessert. Hope to have Santa attend again. Further emails will be sent but 
we will need RSVPs. 

 



Russell Webb, Tamworth mayor has agreed to meet with residents at the Hall, possibly in February 
to discuss EnergyCo and the proposed rate increases. Date to be advised 

 

Meeting closed at 626pm 

 

 

 

 


